
SEPTEMBER 2022

Over 60 Years Promoting Conservation

The regular club meeting will be held on Thursday, September 8 at the club-
house at 7:30 pm. This meeting is open to members and guests. 

 

President’s Report 
	
Good day to all and from the time this is put in the September newsletter the 
Annual Owen Sound Salmon Spectacular will be well underway. It takes a 
multitude of volunteers from both the SSA as well as the help from the BPSA 
that come down each year to help raise the big tent and return to assist in 
taking down the tent after all the derby festivities have transpired. I wish to 
extend my sincere thanks for all involved to make this derby possible, it brings 
many tiring days and late nights but when all is said and done the rewards 
and smiles generated from those attending demonstrate how important and 
recognized this is for many who participate. We will have our September SSA 
General Meeting on Thursday, September, 8th @ 7:30 at the clubhouse so try 
to come out and mingle with fellow members. I am still trying to comprehend 
where this summer went as it just seemed to fly by.  
 
I hope all of you had a chance to enjoy the great outdoors and for many I 
know Fall is favorite time of year with all the hunting & fishing that come along 
with the changing season’s. To all stay safe, look out for one another and 
enjoy this year’s derby as some regular activities will take place after a brief 
absence.

Scott Grimoldby 

Owen Sound Salmon Spectacular Thank-you 
 

By the time you read this, the Salmon Spectacular will again be history.  We, 
on behalf of the Derby Committee want to thank the many volunteers for your 

efforts on behalf of Conservation.  Thank you again

Page 1

https://www.sydenhamsportsmen.com/


2023 Membership both New and Renewing 

We will be starting our Early Bird Renewal program on October 1.  As usual, 
current members who renew by the January general meeting will have a 
ballot in the Draw.  The prizes haven’t been decided yet, but will include a 
free year’s membership 

We have closed down the 2022 New Membership application as of August 
31.  However, we will make the 2023 New Membership Application available 
early in October.  These new applications will be held until late in 2022 and 
then issued for 2023. 

SSA Awards Program 

Recently, the SSA Directors agreed to reinstate the Awards program for 
2023.  However, we are needing about 3 volunteers to assist with this pro-
gram.  
 
If you are interested in helping, please contact me; John Ford at 226-664-
0960 or johnrichardford5@gmail.com
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Sydenham Sportsmen’s
Association 

President:  
Scott Grimoldby 

First Vice President:
Chris Geberdt 

Second Vice President:
Bill Douglas 

Past President:  
Mike Prevost 

Recording Secretary:  
Allan Smith 

Treasurer:  
Dimitrious Geberdt 

Directors:
John Ford, Jay Murdoch.
Cliff Springer, Jim Hastie, Al Hillis
Dave McKinnon, Joe Gray
Wayne Gallaugher, Ken Miersch
Mike Thompson, Gord Fraser 
 

Please inform John Ford if your
address, phone number, or, email 

has any changes!
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